
Record your concern, and
any observations or
conversation heard
Report it to one of our DSL's
as soon as possible
Do NOT conduct your own
investigation.  

Boxgrove is committed to
safeguarding and promoting the
welfare of children and expects
all staff, parents and volunteers
to share this commitment.  

Our Safeguarding policy can be
found on our school website:  -    
www.boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk.  
(please click on  School
Information, Policies or
alternatively a paper copy can be
obtained via the School Office).  

If you are concerned about a
child’s welfare:

If your concerns relate to the
actions or behaviour of a
member of staff (which could
suggest that she/he is a danger
to children) then you should
report this in the first instance
to the Headteacher (or the Chair
of Governors
(cog@boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk) if
the concern relates to the
Headteacher) who will consider
what action to take.

Email:
head@boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk 

Safeguarding at Boxgrove 
Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL's)

Alice Thompson
Lead DSL 
(up till Mat Leave
December 2023
dsl@boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk

Rebecca Stacey,
Deputy DSL 
dsl@boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk

Abi Rudall,
Deputy DSL

Alison Fitch 
Deputy DSL
(Lead DSL from
December 2023) 
dsl@boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk

Nicola Woodward,
Deputy DSL



Safeguarding at Grovers 
Before and After School Club 

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL's)

Alison Fitch,
Lead DSL
dsl@boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk

Rebecca Stacey,
Deputy DSL
dsl@boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk

Christina Mason
Grovers Co-
Manager, DSL

Mary Chambers,
Grovers Co-
Manager, DSL 

Boxgrove is committed to
safeguarding and promoting the
welfare of children and expects all
staff, parents and volunteers to
share this commitment.

Our Safeguarding policy can be
found on our school website:  -    
www.boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk.  
(please click on  School
Information, Policies or
alternatively a paper copy can be
obtained via the School Office).

If you are concerned about a
child’s welfare:
Record your concern, and any
observations or conversation
heard
Report it to one of our DSL's as
soon as possible
Do NOT conduct your own
investigation.

If your concerns relate to the
actions or behaviour of a member
of staff (which could suggest that
she/he is a danger to children)
then you should report this in the
first instance to the Headteacher
(or the Chair of Governors
(cog@boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk) if
the concern relates to the
Headteacher) who will consider
what action to take.

Email:
head@boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk


